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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

 

April 9 - PAC Business Meeting (6:30 p.m. in the library) 

April 12 - Professional Development/Curriculum Implementation Day - No Students in Session 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

 

Principal’s Blog 

Welcome Back!  It has been a very busy week.  For the month of April students will be doing 

gymnastics.  Soon track will be starting for grade 3,4 and 5 students.  Rugby has begun but any 

students in grade 3, 4, and 5 are still able to join.  The grade 4 and 5 students worked on the 

Fluor Engineering Challenge.  As a result of all their hard work, the school will be receiving $1000 

to put towards engineering activities.  As well, Mrs. Gleeson put an application into Staples, 

hoping to receive a new nature playground for the school.  At present, Cloverdale Traditional 

School is in the top 100 entries.  The recipients will be identified in April.  Congratulations 

everyone! 

To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  
 

Swim Club Term 3 

Registration is now open!  Information and registration can be found here:  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScKGkNlT_3JqcZnW8SvzxY9D9x9bBFQcIA6Jd2ZxOlT89w
tMQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

TC 1.5 KM Family Fun Run 

It’s not too late to sign up to be a part of the Cloverdale Traditional race team.  More info 

available here:  https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/school-spotlight/cloverdale-traditional-school-1-5k-

family-fun-run/  

 

 

DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

 

GVSD # 61 is Hiring! 

If you or someone you know is interested in learning more about what positions we offer, please 

visit our website here: https://www.sd61.bc.ca/our-district/employment/ 

You can submit your resume, cover letter and qualifications to: hrs@sd61.bc.ca 

See the advertisement here:  https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/school-spotlight/gvsd-61-is-hiring/  

 

1000 x 5 

See the latest update here: https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/wp-

content/uploads/sites/63/2019/04/April-2019.pdf. Book donation are always welcome and can be 

dropped off to the pink bin in the school office. 

 

For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 

after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  
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